
 

  

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 30 November 
2022 

Dear Parents/carers 
 

Christmas information 
 

Elfridges – Thursday 1 December 
The orders are all in and I know that children will have a fabulous day wrapping their 
presents in Elfridges.  A big thanks to the GSA volunteers who will be setting up 
Elfridges and who will be helping run it – I know it will look amazing! I know that the 
Year 6 are looking forward to supporting the younger children with their wrapping. 
 
Christmas decorations day – Thursday 1 December 
The majority of classes will be participating in a variety of activities where they will be 
making Christmas items to sell at the Christmas Fair.  Some classes will making their 
items throughout this week and we look forward to seeing the items on sale! 
 
Christmas cards 
From this Thursday each class will collect the children’s Christmas cards and hand 
them out at the end of the day.   Please can you ensure that each card has the full 
names of the child and which class they are in, so we can ensure that the card gets to 
the correct child! 
 
Christmas Fair countdown - Some reminders….  

➢ Wednesday 30 Nov – Friday 2nd Dec - please bring in your jazzy jars, 
tombola gifts, teddies and hampers donations to your child’s classroom.  All 
donations will be greatly appreciated! 

 
➢ Friday 9 December – please bring in your cakes for the Christmas Fair 

 
Santa’s Grotto 
I know that this is a very exciting time when your child/ren meet Santa with other 
children. 
Protocols for visiting Santa: 

• In the waiting area the children will be watching a suitable Christmas movie 

• A small group of children will be whisked away by an Elf to see Santa.  They 
will be returned safely to their parents. 

• Children will enjoy opening their gift from Santa 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the Christmas Fair on  
Saturday 10 December 

11-2pm 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 


